RE: PTS funding

January 16, 2022

Dear Council Colleagues,

Fourteen million dollars seems like an unbalanced amount to spend on new cycling lanes from the Public Transit Stream (PTS) of the Investing in Canada Infrastructure Program (ICIP). However, there are approximately \$39 Million in streetlights needed to properly illumine the city. I therefore ask that the following motion be supported.

That civic administration BE DIRECTED to reallocate seven of the fourteen million dollars of PTS funding earmarked for cycling lanes into the warranted streetlight program.

Yours,

Michael van Holst Councillor, Ward 1